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Worthington, Amber

From: Brenda Terrell <brenterr60@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 5:41 PM
To: ST, RegulatoryCounsel
Subject: [External] Modernization Act

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or aƩachments from unknown senders. To 
report suspicious email, use the Report Phishing buƩon in Outlook. 
<hƩps://gcc02.safelinks.protecƟon.outlook.com/?url=hƩps%3A%2F%2Fwww.oa.pa.gov%2FDocuments%2FCofense-
Report-Phishing-User-Guide.pdf&data=05%7C02%7CRA-
STRegulatoryCounsel%40pa.gov%7C45370f4d04994e254ea608dc1164071a%7C418e284101284dd59b6c47fc5a9a1bde%
7C0%7C0%7C638404368529864585%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6I
k1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=CMr4JjY20iFQPuD2h6vfHHZNCKyDH2Hklj%2FHtdFp%2F2I%3D
&reserved=0> 
 
 
PA’s should not be regulated more than NP’s are regulated. We have had to pass Boards every 6 years! 
 
NP’s have NO requirement to pass boards aŌer the iniƟal Boards. 
 
PA’s need 100 CME credits every 2 years like Physicians do. 
 
NP’s do NOT have to do so! 
 
Our training is based on the Medical model. 
 
NP’s training is based on the Nursing model. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Brenda Terrell,PA-C 


